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IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Bulletin o f Judaeo-Greek Studies has appeared regularly twice each year 
since 1987, operating on a minimal budget and supported by subscriptions and 
by occasional donations from individuals and grant-giving funds.
Income from subscriptions has never been sufficient to cover the costs of 
production and distribution, and we are deeply grateful to all those whose 
generosity has made the publication of the Bulletin possible. In recent years we 
are particularly grateful to the family of the late Judith Humphrey, who was 
one of the founding editors, without whose magnanimity we should have had 
to cease production some time ago.
It has now become clear that we cannot continue publication on the present ad 
hoc basis, and that it is necessary to put the finances of the Bulletin on a 
sounder footing, either by the establishment of a capital fund that will support 
the costs of publication from interest, or by a firm commitment to provide the 
necessary funding over a number of years.
We are therefore addressing this exceptional appeal to subscribers in the first 
place. If you feel the Bulletin serves a useful purpose, please help us to find 
the necessary funds. All suggestions or offers will be treated with the utmost 
seriousness.
Without the necessary financial backing we shall not be able to guarantee the 
publication of the Bulletin after the next issue.
Please try to help!

THE EDITORS
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